PATRIOTS J§ HONOR

Giving Back to Those Who Gave

February 17, 2016

Dear Whitney:

As you know, Patriots Honor has been working with you for nearly two (2) years on the design of specific
sports events for Mather Sports Village Sports park. We are very excited about the possibility of this
facility being built at Mather that would provide a venue for our wounded veterans to have a place for
the sports competitions that we all participate in year round, including the golf tournaments that we
sponsor to raise money for the veterans we serve. Of course, we would love to be able to hold one of
our events at the Mather Golf Course at some point in the future. As you know, last year we used both
of the Lincoln Hills golf courses and had over 300 golfers attend one of our events raising over $20,000
for our veterans.

Because many of the Wounded Veteran events would include out-of-town participants, we understand
that this sports park will have a large economic impact on the Mather region as our participants stay in
local hotels, eat in the local restaurants, and visit the area in general. We are very excited to be a part of
this program.

We truly appreciate you sharing your team’s vision with us over the past two years. We want the
Sacramento Board of Supervisors to know that our 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization is most supportive
of the Mather Sports Village project and would ask by way of this letter that the Board of Supervisors
will approve the project in the near future.

Sincerely yours,

/

Brent Hammond Co Founder and President

Patriots Honor Inc.
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